

Dear Patients,

As a valued patient of Friendswood Family Medicine, we appreciate the trust you place in us and want to inform you of some changes coming for 2022. With summer approaching we will be changing our hours as we have done in years past. Starting Monday June 6th through Friday September 2nd we will be open Monday-Thursday 7:00am-5:00pm, closed on Fridays. We will resume normal business hours on Tuesday September 6th, Monday-Friday 7:00am-4:00pm (closed 12:00pm-1:00pm for lunch).

As of April 1st I will be reducing my time in the office and will only see patients in the mornings Monday through Friday excluding summer hours. I am encouraging patients to establish with one of our nurse practitioner's so that we can accommodate all of your needs. I will still be available for them to consult with if necessary.

We have three nurse practitioners, Shannon Winn, MSN, ANP-BC, Victoria Henye, MSN, APRN, FNP-BC and Madeline Hamilton MSN, APRN, FNP-C. I am confident they will be able to care for you and all of your medical needs,

Due to changes in laws pertaining to the dispensing of controlled substances, we will no longer be able to prescribe them for long term use in the primary care setting. Therefore, we will be referring those patients to pain management.

Respectfully,

Glenn Orsak, MD